
 

 

 

 
December 2023 
 
 
Invitation to Forest School  

 

Dear parent/carer,  

As part of our Forest School work, we are excited to offer Year 1 sessions throughout the whole year. 

Class 3 will be attending Forest School every Friday during Spring Term 1.  

 

Class 3’s first session will be on Friday 12th January 

 

In Forest School, we go out in most weather types, so please make sure your child has an appropriate 

change of footwear and outerwear available, e.g. wellies, waterproof trousers, waterproof jacket, hat 

and gloves.  

Please name all items of clothing and bring them into school in a named bag. This can stay in school 

during term time. 

Kind regards. 

Mr Holman and Mrs Sinclair 

  

 


